Colossians 3:12-17 ““Chosen for a purpose to forgive one another”

ALL STUDENTS:
SERVICE HOURS OPPORTUNITY: Mt. Olive Lutheran School is hosting a
basketball tournament this weekend (Nov. 15-18). Student volunteers are
needed. Contact Josh Nimmer — josh.nimmer@tolivemke.org.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENT ATHLETES INTERESTED IN PARTICIPATING

IN TRACK AND FIELD IN THE SPRING! Please see Mr. Bahr

sometime before Thanksgiving for some important information. It should
take less than 30 seconds- drop by room 119 anytime.

ANY STUDENTS WHO ARE NOT PARTICIPATING IN A WINTER SPORT ARE
INVITED TO JOIN WINTER RUNNING CLUB! This club meets on Mondays
and Wednesdays after school starting after Thanksgiving and is a great way
to prepare for a spring sports season, stay in shape, or work out with
friends. You do not need to participate in a particular sport or any sport at
all to join. All interested students should see Mr. Bahr, room 119, for more
information.

JOB OPPORTUNITIES: Buffalo Bill’s Christmas Tree Farm and the Rock
Snow Park, both in Franklin, are hiring seasonal help. Stop by the office for
more information.

ATTENTION JUNIORS & SENIORS:
COLLEGE VISIT:
e NEW! UW-La Crosse, Wed., Nov. 14,- 2"Y/3™ Lunch,
Conference Room *Bring a Lunch*
e NEW! University of Alabama, Thurs., Nov. 15-2" Lunch,
Conference Room *Bring a Lunch*

All visits can be found on Naviance and students should log in.
Questions: See Mr. Langenkamp, Office of Student Services

Lifting up in Prayer:
Morgan Pakulski, Hanna
Pozorski, Emily Voigt & Logan
Wehr

Lunch Menu
Today — Turkey and Stuffing

Wednesday — Ham/Cheese
Pretzel Bun
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